
 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
RTSA GRANTS FURTHER EXTENSION FOR PAYMENT OF ROAD TAX 

 
The Road Transport and Safety Agency (RTSA), wishes to notify motorists and fleet 
owners that the payment period for Motor Vehicle and Trailer Licences (Road Tax) has 
further been extended from 19th April 2020 to 17th May 2020. 
 
Therefore, there shall be no enforcement of the validity of Road Tax until the stated grace 
period ends.  
 
The grace period has been necessitated due to the outbreak of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Clients are however advised to access the following services online through the provided 
link https://zampass.gsb.gov.zm/register 
 

1. Driver's Licence (Renewal and Duplicate) 
2. Roadworthiness Application ("Road Fitness Test") 
3. Motor Vehicle Licence ("Road Tax") 
4. Motor Vehicle Registration – Temporal Registration 

 
For any queries contact the RTSA on 0211228798 or Email askrtsa@rtsa.org.zm or 
visit Facebook/askrtsa.com or website: www.rtsa.org.zm  
  
Authorised for display and publication by:                                                    Date:  17th April, 2020                                              

 
The Head – Public Relations  
For/ Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Road Transport and Safety Agency 
7th Floor, Premium House 
LUSAKA  
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